August 2022

Happy Summer!
This information is an update for our new and returning Rowing families.

For access to the links, you can view this message on our website at
https:/lwww.holyghostprep.org/athletics/athletic-announcements/crew

Uniforms and Gear
Uniforms will be ordered through boathouse sports gear store. A uniform package has been
added to the order, which includes Unisuit, compression pants and compression shirts.

*Returning Rowers™* if you do not have the compression pants and/or compression shirt
please purchase them as a part of your uniform.

We will open our online gear store in late August for anyone interested in purchasing rowing
gear (hoodies, sweatpants, etc.) The store will only be open for a few weeks to ensure delivery
as quickly as possible.

Payments and F

We are making some changes to the way families pay rowing fees. Families will be able to pay
rowing fees through the rowing website through September 15th, 2022 for the Fall. After this fall,
and moving forward, all rowing fees will be added to the student tuition billing system for
payment. Rowing will appear as a fee on your tuition bill and can be paid the same way you
currently pay your tuition.

Upcoming Dates:
Parent & Rower information meeting: Tuesday August 30th 2022 at 7PM

First Practice and fitness testing: Wednesday August 31st and Thursday September 1st
Mass of the Holy Spirit Sunday 9/11 at 10AM. We will sit together as a team.
Team Bonding Spartan Race Saturday 9/17/22 at Citizens Bank Park

Questions? Please let me know.
Coach Allie



